
Visitors Please Note
To stop the spread of germs to our sta�, 
patients and visitors, we have removed 
all toys, books and magazines from our 

waiting area.

                   In future, please 
                         bring toys and 
                             reading materials 
                             from home and 
                      take them with 
                            you when leaving  
                    the hospital.

 Thank you for your 
understanding and 

cooperation.

For more health information 
visit: www.viha.ca


